TO: City of St. Paul License Dept.
Attn; Kristina Schweinler

FROM: Hip Hounds Inc (dba Dog Days)
Owner; Wendy Harter
email: wendy@dogdaysine.com
cell ph#: 651.341.6055
mailing address: 2120 Myrtle Ave, St Paul, MN 55114

DATE: September 7, 2012

RE; License for business at the address: 1752 Grand Ave, St Paul, MN 55105

CONSENT PETITION for the dog daycare business

Enclosed are signatures of 9 of the 15 property owners within 150’ of my property, per the map
provided by the City of St Paul (also enclosed). Since I am also applying for a Nonconforming
Use Permit, I used that petition sheet to capture the signatures.

I left messages and letters with the other 6 property owners. I have not been able to talk with
them directly to receive a reply about their support of the business. I will continue to try to
contact them. Ihave not received a “no” from anyone thus far. As I get any additional
signatures, I will forward them on to you for your records.

I will be tuning in my application and supporting documents for the Establishment of Iegal
Nonconforming Use Permit to that department on 9/12/12.

Regards,
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Wendy Harter




